
Dear Parents and Carers 

Summer activities are  well and truly underway. All     

classes have had a change of theme and last week a 

newsletter was emailed explaining what your children are 

learning. Class 3 are learning about America particularly 

California. Designing their own burger has been a hit. 

Class 2 are comparing France (Europe) with Russia.      

Finally Class 1 are going ‘On Safari’. To help learn about 

the animals you’d see on a Safari, this week they visited 

Twycross Zoo. They had a fabulous time and their        

behaviour was exemplary.                                                      

On June 6th we hosted a 

visit from  a school in the 

centre of Leicester. This 

was part of the linked up 

project which encourages 

collaboration between in-

ner city and rural schools. 

Many of the Leicester     

children lived in the centre of the city and don’t have a      

garden so our field and forest school was a real treat for 

them.  

Forest school is excellent for team  building skills, science 

and outdoor learning skills. To develop this  all classes are 

having Forest school sessions . Class one are on Mondays 

and class 2 /3 June 25th and July 9th.  Letters have been 

sent out about  Forest school clothing etc.  

Finally performance practice is underway sometimes   

using the stage at the hall. Please see the next page for 

pick up and drop offs at the Lockington  Village Hall. 

Mrs Reay, Miss Timbrell and the Hemington team. 

 

 Stars Over the Last Two Weeks 

Class 1: Charlie for excellent teamwork 

and kindness. 

Class 1: Jack for fantastic engagement and behaviour 

at the zoo.  

Class 2: Jakub for settling in so well and working very 

hard.   

Class 2: Finley for working so hard on learning his 

lines and songs for the performance. 

Class 3: Ella for settling in so well and trying hard with 

her work. 

Class 3: Emily for great engagement and English work 

this week.   

They will be displayed proudly on our ‘hall of fame‘ 

wall opposite the library.  

Photos on FACEBOOK- Hemington Primary 

I  WONDER WHO HAS THE POSTCARDS THIS 

WEEK?                                                    

 



 

 
 

Cinderella Rockerfella is hitting the stage….. 

On the following dates could you please drop 

off or pick up from Lockington Village Hall for 

our rehearsals. If your child is at a club they 

will walk back to school with members of staff.  

DATES 

Thursday 20th June pick up from the hall 3.15 

Monday 24th June pick up from the hall 3.15 

Tuesday 25th June drop off at the hall  8.35 to 

8.50 am  

 

 

Zoe Cage (aka Mrs 

Cheetham) has  

invited years 2 to 

6 to play a      

Rockstar          

timetables       

tournament.  

 Winners announced 9th July 

Dates for Your Diary                                 

Tuesday 25th June Year 6 Leaver  

trip to Rebound (letter sent) 

Thursday 27th June—Whole School 

Performance  (10 and 2.00) 

Friday 28th June  Sports Afternoon 

and Festival 2.15pm onwards. More info to follow! 

Mon July 1st to July 3rd Yr 4,5 & 6 residential 

Thurs 4th & Fri 5th July Yr 6 transition days (college) & 

whole school transition. 

Mon 8th July Reports emailed out. 

Wednesday 10th July  9.15 year 6 leavers assembly. 

Year 6 parents/family invited.  

Can you win the show stopper             

challenge?  

At the Hemington Festival a ‘Junior Bake 

Off’ will be held. This is a chance for the 

children to show off their baking skills! 

The winner will win a prize from the 

Hemington shop top shelf. Judged by Rob 

Funnell (ex-headteacher). 

All cakes will be sold on the day to raise 

money for school funds.  

Non-uniform Day  

Friday 21st June 

Please bring a chocolate donation for 

the festival in return for coming in      

non-uniform.   

Sports Day -Team Colours  

On sports day there will be house 

points for the houses as well as 

stickers for winners. To celebrate our teams 

we would like each child to wear a t-shirt in 

their house colour  

Our house colours are: 

Trent= Green 

Witham= Yellow 

Soar= Red 

Derwent= Blue 

If you don’t have a t-shirt, don’t worry, we 

have some coloured bibs! 


